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The PTA have had a very busy year again organising various fundraising events to enable the 
children of our school to enjoy the benefits of subsidised trips and new equipment, some of 
which were : 
 
Coach Trips to: 
 
School of Rock production at Old Buckenham High School for the Years 6 
Snettisham Farm trip for Ladybirds 
Tide & Time Museum for Hedgehogs 
Seething Observatory for Badgers & Foxes 
Aircraft Museum Bungay for years 4 and 5 
 
New play equipment was supplied for lunchtimes. 
 
We held a Film night and Bingo night, the usual Mothers Day gift Wrap event and for the first 
time this year Father’s benefited too ! The year 6 leavers also enjoyed their own event when we 
all said goodbye and good luck to them as they venture onto High School. 
 
Thank you to all parents and carers for your invaluable support and for the 
donations/contributions we ask you to make, it is much appreciated, especially by the children. 
 
Without the PTA and its members many of these events would not take place so we do need to 
continue into 2019 but this is only possible if we have adequate numbers of volunteers willing to 
give their time to help us. 
 
I am stepping down as Chairman now after being in the role for 2 years. We will now be electing 
a new committee going forward.  
  
Best Wishes 
 
 
Paula Carter 
PTA CHAIRMAN 


